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Haskell County Road CC realignment project to begin 

Grading and resurfacing to realign Haskell County Road CC north of U.S. 56 will begin 

March 1.  County Road CC will remain closed during the project.  

APAC Shears of Hutchinson is the contractor on this $289,318 project which is 

expected to be completed in April weather permitting. 

For more information on this project, contact Greg Adams, Construction Manager, at 

(620) 624-4451 or Lisa Knoll, KDOT District 6 Public Affairs Manager, at 620-765-7080.  

You can stay aware of all road construction projects across Kansas at 

www.kandrive.org or by calling 5-1-1.  

 

 

### 
 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 
(Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

### 
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 
 
 

http://www.kandrive.org/
https://www.facebook.com/SWKansasKDOT/
https://twitter.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

